
Jan 05, 2015



Keith Collins – WB1GGJ  -  SK 
 



VE testing 

We had 4 persons test prior to the meeting.

Evan Farley -  Technician

Jim Scott - General

John Shufflebarger - General

Vincent Aliotta - Extra

 



LARC Name Tag

If you are owed a LARC name tag but 
have not received it please contact: 

Bill Johnson, KI4ZMV
LARC Secretary



Field Day is June 27-28, 2015

173 Days until Field Day

Fred Delaney, K1DU, will be giving 
us planning information in the near 

future. 

This is a great event for all!



South Coast Amateur Radio Service
South CARS

The fifth annual Tailgate/Luncheon will be Saturday 
January 24, 2015 at the Golden Coral Restaurant located 
on US98 North, just off exit 32 on Interstate 4. The 
restaurant’s address is: 4705 US 98 North, Lakeland, FL 
33809. 

As in previous years we will have tail gating in the rear of 
the parking lot starting at 9AM. All items MUST be 
contained with your vehicle. No tables or tarps will be 
permitted.



Guest Speaker

Tonight we are pleased to have Mark, 
WB9UJS, President of the American 
Victory Ship radio club speaking about 
SIGINT.



February 2015 LARC Meeting

Feb 2, Ground Hog Day

Guest Speaker

Buddy Morgan, WB4OMG

Weak Signal Communications
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